
Reminders/Key dates: 

Autumn term 
4 September - 19 December 
 

Training Day 
19 October 
 

Flamingos Multi-Skills Trip 
6 November 
 

Local Walk 
14 November  
 

Children in Need Day 
16 November 
 

Christmas Fair 
8 December 
 

Christmas Performance 
13 December 
 

Christmas Party 
18 December 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 

 
 

 Core Curriculum: 

English 
 

In English we will be reading and  
writing fiction and non-fiction linking to 
our ‘This Is Me’ topic. We will be  
writing labels, captions and sentences 
using finger spaces, full stops and  
capital letters. 
 

Maths 
 

We will begin adding plus subtracting 
numbers within10. We will be  
developing and using our number bond 
knowledge and reading and writing 
number sentences. Later in the term 
we will explore 2D and 3D shapes, 
learning their names and about their 
properties. 
 

Science 
 

In science we will begin our ‘season’ 
topic which continues throughout the 
year. We will be focusing on Autumn,  
investigating changes and recording 
the weather. 

 

Other areas of the Curriculum: 

Design Technology 
 

This term we will be making a ‘Jumping 
Jack’ puppet using split pins and string 
to make it move. 
 

RE 
 

 

In R.E we will be following the theme of 
“Who is a Christian and what do they  
Believe?”  We will also be learning 
about the Christmas story. 
 

 

Newsletter 

What we have been up to: 

In Year 1 we have been… 

having a fantastic ‘This is 
Me’ WOW day! The children 
loved coming in their own 
clothes. The highlight of the 
day was making and eating 
our own healthy fruit salad. 
 

Our work linking to our topic 
has included writing about 
ourselves, designing our 
own superheroes, drawing 
portraits, reading lots of  
stories, exploring maps and 
taking aerial photos of  
objects around our school. 

WANTED  

VOLUNTEERS 

To help us with our 
Year 1 

Local Walk  
on 

 14 November 
 
 

Please see your class 
teacher if you are  

available to  assist. 

Other areas of the Curriculum: 

Computing 
 

We will be learning about E-Safety using 
‘Percy the Penguin’ to teach us how to be 
safe on the computer. We will also be 
using the ‘BeeBots’ to begin learning 
about basic programming. 
 

Music 
 

In music we will be learning songs for our 
Christmas performance.  
(More details will follow during the term). 
  

PE 
 

In PE we will continue our Multi-Skills  
lessons and our dance focus of ‘The 
Magic Toys.’  
 

Where possible Multi-Skills lessons 
will take place outside so please  
ensure that your child has plimsolls or 
trainers and a warm PE top and  
trousers. 
 

PSHCE 
 

In PSHCE we will be learning about 
“Myself and My Relationships” focusing 
on family and friends. 
 

Topic 
 

In History we're going to be thinking 
about our family history and using this 
information to create a family tree. During 
the topic we will be asking the children to 
bring in family photos and to find out 
about their grandparents. 
 

 
 
 

 

AUTUMN  

2 

Thank you! 


